
 

 

 

Decisions Taken Action Taken Report  
 
Item No. 49.14 :To consider a proposal for attracting 
international students at PG level 
The Council welcomed the proposal to open of options for 
admission to international students. The Council further 
decided that there should be a uniform system for all the IITs 
in this regard and Director IIT Bombay was requested to 
coordinate in the matter. 
 

 
 
 
Noted 

Action Taken Report (ATR) in respect of 49th Meeting of IITs Council held on 

 October 6, 2015 

 


